
 
Coldenham Fire District 

Rescheduled Meeting Notice 
 

Please take notice that the July 2021 regular monthly meeting of the Board of Fire 
Commissioners of the Coldenham Fire District has been rescheduled from July 
12th, 2021 to July 19th, 2021 at the Coldenham Fire House, 511 Coldenham Road, 
Walden, NY on at 7:30 PM.  
 
BY ORDER OF THE  
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS  
COLDENHAM FIRE DISTRICT  
Mary E. Keenan, Secretary  
Dated:  July 9th, 2021 


